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Where can I get this fabulous Walking Tour? 

 

1. Here is a link that you can use to download a copy:  
http://www.preservationcompany.com/index.php/download_file

/view/152/ 

2. Or, you can find this link on the Library webpage. 

3.  Or, can pick up a print copy on the Library porch. 
 

 

 

Text by Preservation Company, 2014 

Information from History of Kensington, 1663-1945 by Rev. Roland D. Sawyer 

Historic photographs courtesy of Kensington Public Library 
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Heritage Commission News 
 

Greetings! The Heritage Commission has 

little news as we’ve been staying home like 

everybody else and haven’t met for the last 

two months. However, we will be meeting 

via Zoom on Wednesday, May 27
th

 at 

6:15. Check the Heritage Commission page 

on the Town website for the link to the 

meeting and join us if you’d like! (We’ll 

also post it on our Facebook page.) 

By the time you read this, our secretary, 

Meaghan Gross, will be holding her new 

twin baby girls as she is due to deliver them 

any moment now! Welcome to 

Kensington’s newest residents. They’ll be 

joining the Historical Society and Heritage 

Commission soon I’ll bet! 

If you’ve got a touch of Covid Cabin Fever, 

we have a nifty way for you to get a wee bit 

of fresh air and exercise and learn more 

about our wonderful Town Center while 

you’re at it. You may remember that we 

made a Walking Tour Booklet for the Plan 

NH Charrette? Well it’s still available. You 

can go to a link and download it so you 

could either print it or look at it directly on 

your smart phone or tablet. There will also 

be a few copies at the Library in a bin on 

the porch. You can take one, and keep it if 

you’d like, or put it back when you’re 

through for others to use. (Please use the 

hand-sanitizer and will be safe again.)  

Be careful of the traffic, practice social 

distancing and have a great time! We are so 

blessed to live in a community with both 

woodland trails and historic buildings to 

explore. 


